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Wednesday 6th October 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Today we welcomed the children's author E.R Reilly into our school. He 
held a special assembly, read aloud some of his stories and gave 
children ‘top-tips’ for writing stories of their own. 
 
A letter and order form will be sent home with children today, if you 
would like to purchase any of his books. 
 
All orders must be brought to school by 9am on Friday 8th 
October, in a named, sealed envelope containing the completed 
order form and exact cash, as change cannot be given. 
 
E.R. Reilly will be returning to school on Friday to sign the books that 
have been ordered. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Sarah Hallsworth 
Head of School 
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